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Application for Alberta 4-H Contract Positions

Alberta 4-H hires contract staff on a semi-regular basis. These contract staff is typically assigned to specific projects for pre-determined lengths of time and are compensated accordingly. If you wish to be considered for future Alberta 4-H contract positions, please fill out the following application form.

Email this application, along with your resume, to marguerite.stark@gov.ab.ca
	Name
	     

	Email
	     

	Full Address
	     

	Phone (include area code)
	     

	4-H Experience

· # of years as a member/leader 

· club type

· highlight your involvement
	     

	Area of 4-H Expertise (list all)

· communications

· programming

· record keeping/book work, etc
	     

	Why do you want to work for Alberta 4-H?
	     

	Availability/Flexibility

· # hours per week

· specific days per week, if any
	     

	Expected Pay

· $/hour
	     


As contract positions come available, we will review all applications received to date and contact those whose skills and availability best match the position.

For further information, contact:


Marguerite Stark


Branch Head

403-948-8510

marguerite.stark@gov.ab.ca
Email this application and your resume to marguerite.stark@gov.ab.ca
Thanks for your interest in working for Alberta 4-H!
